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M-G-M RECORDS October 19, 1949

Mr. Carson J. Robison
Pleasant Valley, N. Y.

Dear Sir:

We just received our samples of your album M-G-M L-13.
I think that is very good and it is just what all the
customers in our territory have been calling and wait-
ing for. Square dancing out here is going over great
at the present time and we should sell a lot of this
album.

You might be interested to know that CLiff Rees who
was our manager is no longer with our Company. He
left approximately three months ago and went with
Seagram Distillers as a promotion and contact man.
Cliff was in the office yesterday and I showed him
your letter, and I might add he was very well pleased
and asked if he might have it after we were through
with it. His comment on your album was, "Now you
really have what the public has been agking for."

Your record #10541 "Settin' By The Fire" is running
along in good shape. Maybe we will do just half as
well as "Life Gits Tee-jus."

Thanks very much for your letter and the good job
that you did on this album.

Yours very truly,

THE S. A. LONG COMPANY, INC.
M-G-M Record Division
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W. Jesn LaCoss
Manager
WJL:bs
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